Meeting Minutes

June 18, 2007 Economic Task Force Committee Meeting 6:30

Members Present:

John Hadley, Barbara Wyatt, Chris Rucho, Andrew Feland, David Eckhardt and Maryann Schelin

Special guest: Maegen McCaffrey, executive director of the Wachusett Chamber of Commerce

John Hadley opened the meeting:

Maegan McCaffrey discussed the opportunities and benefits of partnering with the Wachusett Chamber of Commerce with the ETFC members. There was a discussion on the possibilities of networking, brainstorming and obtaining grants for the town of West Boylston. It was decided to set up a meeting with Don Lowe, from Clinton, for advice and guidance on obtaining such grants. There was also a recommendation from the committee that they should be authorized as a commission to accomplish these goals. It was also agreed by the members to meet with Don Lowe for its next meeting in Clinton and to continue discussions. We requested from Maegen to make the arrangements for us to meet the last week of July, hopefully on the 30th at a mutually agreed time.

Members furthered discussed Article 35-38, the authorization into a long term Transfer Station lease on Tivnan Drive, the layout of the station and its positive financial impact on the Town.

Meeting ended at 8:00